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Dear Care Providers

Safeguarding Friends (West) have developed an activity to help remind and encourage ongoing discussion of some of the key aspects of safeguarding adults at risk in care environments.

In light of the continuing pandemic restrictions, we offer a general interest quiz with some safeguarding questions included, that should provide activity and give a chance to talk about safeguarding in a relaxed and engaged way.
The attached quiz, along with the answers, aims to give activity co-ordinators, a tool to facilitate small groups, up to 10 people works well, to encourage thinking and participation.

The quiz includes 5 safeguarding questions, which we think are important, as well as general knowledge questions which can be substituted to suit your residents.  Please keep the safeguarding questions in place.

Safeguarding Friends are volunteers who approach and visit care establishments in West Norfolk to talk directly to residents, either with or without family members, about the 10 types of abuse. On occasions they also talk to staff groups to enhance their understanding of what an abusive act or incident can feel like for the people they care for.

This initiative was started in the West of the county and NSAB are keen to help it extend across the rest of Norfolk.

The volunteers currently participating in the scheme are retired professionals from health and social care, with experience in dealing with safeguarding incidents.
If you have any queries regarding the quiz, including requests for further safeguarding adults questions, or if you know anyone who would like to become a volunteer, please contact us at:
safeguardingfriends@norfolk.gov.uk
We hope that this offers you an additional opportunity to actively promote safeguarding.
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